Timber Sale Announcement

On Thursday, June 28, 2018, the Northwest Oregon District of the Bureau of Land Management will hold
a timber sale auction at the Springfield Interagency Office. Two parcels have been advertised for this
auction. Parcel 1, Poor Hayes, ORN03-TS18-315, will still be offered.

However, the BLM has received two protests on Parcel 2, Pedal Power, ORN05-TS18-513. The BLM has
considered those protests, and other information that has become available, and determined that it is in
the best interests of the government and the resources to delay the offer of this timber sale at this time.
We will announce a new auction date when we have made a final decision on this project.



